
ATTENTION: 

WELDERS 
HOLDING THE NYS 

DOT WELDING 

TICKETS 

 
 

Please note that the Certified Welding Inspector is scheduled to 

be at the Training Center on: 

 

 

SATURDAY, MARCH 22, 2025 

ONLY BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 7:00AM AND 11:00AM 

 

Please bring your NYS DOT Welding Qualification Certification with you.  

 

  

 

 

 


